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Vacancies for Reception and Nursery Classes Academic Year September 14/15  
There are a few vacancies in our Reception and Nursery classes for the academic year 2014/15. If you know of anyone 
looking for a place for their child/children to start school in September 2014 please ask them to collect a form from the 
school office.  
 
Through The Week 
Welcome back to the final term of the year. The second half of the summer term always proves to be very busy for 
children and staff,  so please check your child’s bag, for letters and other information that is sent home, on a regular 
basis. The school will also use a text messaging service to inform you of any important events that take place over the 
coming weeks too. Children from both Year 5 and 6 classes took part in the ‘Cycle Surgery’ on Wednesday and Thursday. 
The instructors were very impressed with the children’s level of ability and thanked them for their focus and 
concentration through the sessions. Class 5EJ gave a heart stopping performance at Thursday afternoon’s assembly. The 
children and staff worked incredibly hard to deliver an assembly that left the school inspired and prepared for the 
coming of the Holy Spirit this Sunday.  
 
Class 5EJ Assembly 
The children of Class 5EJ gave an inspired performance on Thursday afternoon to the school. The theme of Pentecost 
was shared with the children and staff through drama and prayer. The children spoke with clarity and presence. The 
school was very moved by the children’s performance and thanks must be given to everyone who was involved in its 
preparation.  
 
Achievement Certificates 
Certificates were awarded by class teachers this week and the following winners were: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
UPDATED INFORMATION 
Please inform Mrs Hibbert in the office of any changes that the school needs to be informed of. All too often staff are  
unable to contact parents because of information that is out of date. This vital form of communication must be 
current and up to date for the safety and concern of all children. If you need to let the school know of any changes 
please ensure you go to the office as soon as possible.  
 
 
School Uniform 
The summer weather is here! There are many girls who wear long tights and socks underneath a summer dress. Please 

ensure that your child wears either socks or tights but not both. It is a question of uniform policy and hygiene. 

Thank you for your support in this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1  Freia Sabrina 

Year 2 Antoni Munachi 

Year 3 David Daniel 

Year 4 Yanna Chyla 

Year 5 Natalia Samantha 

Year 6 Elfreda  
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Walk to School Week 
Monday 9th June – Friday 13th June is ‘Walk to School Week’ at St Ignatius. Please spend some time in conversation with 
your child about the importance of walking to school. It is a vital life skill that can be built on daily and with regular 
practice. Badges will be awarded to those children who manage to walk to school every day. Teachers will record and 
display in classrooms which children have walked on a chart. There will be another “Walking Crocodile” that will meet 
on Wednesday on the corner of Avenue Road and St Ann’s Road on Wednesday (11th June). Please help the school to 
support this important week.   
 
Sports Day  
Sports Days will take place over three days this year from 9:30 – 11:30. The school encourages parents to support this 
event and to follow the code of conduct that will be sent home with your child next week. Please make a note of the 
time and dates. Sports day is a wonderful way for children participate in competitive events and to challenge 
themselves.  
Wednesday 25th June – Years 4 5 6 – Markfield Park  
Thursday 26th June – Years 1 2 3 – Markfield Park 
Friday 27th June – Reception – Paignton Park  
 
The Big Question 
DO HEROES EVER FEEL SCARED? 
Please spend some time discussing the possible answers to this question with your child. The children often discuss the 
possibilities to the ‘Big Question’ with staff through the week. It is a lovely way to talk with them and to see how they 
arrive at their answer and to explore them a little further. 
 
Weekly Maths Challenge 
This week's award winners are a small group from 2D: Aleksandra, Ania, Luke and Kyhar.  
 
“It has to be said that they were the only ones across all year groups to get the correct answer and demonstrated superb 
understanding of how to apply and the correct formula and workings.”  
Miss Fellows 
 
CONGRATULATIONS CHILDREN! WINNERS TWO WEEKS IN A ROW! 
 
Yellow Zig Zag Lines 
Please be conscientious when dropping children to school and collecting at the end of the school day. The yellow zig zag 
lines are there to stop any cars from blocking traffic and to help keep it flowing. It also allows the children to move 
across the pavement safely and to enter the building safely.   
 
School Website 
The site should be ready to access at some point next week. The finishing touches are being made and the site will “go 
live” very soon. Please continue to access information on the old site until then.  
 
Weekly Prayer 
This week’s prayer has been written by the children from Reception Class F. Thank you children. They have been 
learning about the importance of water in class and have created a poem based on this. 
 

Dear God, 
 

Thank you for the water we drink that helps us and all the animals grow. 
Thank you for the rain that waters our trees and flowers. 

Thank you for the sea and the fish that swim there. 
Thank you Father 

 
Amen 

 
HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND! 


